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Gautho, Julia

From: Nick Hart <nick@flowlovesyou.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 1:34 PM
To: City Council
Subject: McGregor Park Funds

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of allocation of general fund dollars to address the funding gap of the renovation of the 
pump track located at McGregor park.  
 
On behalf of the entire action sports community in Santa Cruz County please consider investing in our youth by 
improving the pump track. My organization, Flow, regularly uses McGregor Skatepark for weekly after school skate 
programs, and we would love to have the pump track back in action. 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well. 
 
I am looking forward to continuing to add value to our young people through the power of play with your help. 
 
 
 
Nick Hart 
Executive Director | Founder  
Flowlovesyou Foundation  
Empowering Youth. Creating Belonging. 
www.flowlovesyou.org 
 
 
 


